
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
                TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2024 

 

College Visits: 

Tuesday September 17: Manchester University on Main Street during lunch 
Wednesday, September 18:  University of Maine after school in the Library 
Thursday, September 19:  Prairie State College after school in the Library 

 

BPA:  Are you interested in careers in business management, information technology, finance, office 
administration, or health administration? Come to our call-out meeting right after school on Tuesday, 
September 17 in Mr. Iwema's room (C126). We’d love to see you there! 

French Club:  French Club's first meeting is Wednesday, September 18. We will be building 
marshmallow monuments! Please join us and turn in your dues and drug forms! 

Astronomy Club: The Astronomy Club will be having their meeting at 2:15 on Wednesday, September 18 in 
room C323.  The meeting will last about one hour. 

Sophomore Class Cabinet: Sophomore Class Cabinet will meet on Wednesday, September 18 and 
Friday, September 20 in room C329 to work on Homecoming decorations.  See Mrs. Loden or Mrs. Moreno if 
you have any questions. 

FCCLA: FCCLA will have a meeting for all members after school on Wednesday, September 18 in room 
D205.  We will be collecting dues and discussing our beginning of year activities!  

Senior Class Cabinet:  Senior class cabinet will be meeting on Thursday, September 19 in C310.  We 
will be discussing themes for homecoming decorations and senior spirit days, please come with 
creative ideas.  All eligible seniors are welcome to attend.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Ms. Peda in C310 or Mrs. Schneider in C212. 

Travel Opportunity: We're excited to announce an incredible educational travel opportunity to New Zealand 
and Australia, planned for June 2026! To learn more about this amazing student trip, students and parents are 
welcome to join us for an informational meeting on Thursday, September 19 at 6:00 PM in the LGI (enter door 
G at the back of the school). If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Collard     

Women’s Empowerment:  The Women's Empowerment Club will be having its callout after school on 
Tuesday, September 24 in C318. 

 


